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ANSTO has continued to import Tc-99m generators for our Australian customers whilst we restore full local 
production.  Each week ANSTO has sent bulk Mo-99 from ANSTO to our partners in the US to be put into 
generators and sent back to Australia for distribution to hospitals and clinics.  
  
The amount of Mo-99 shipped to our partners this week was reduced due to the scheduled maintenance 
shutdown of the OPAL multipurpose reactor.  

  
This reduction on the amount of bulk Mo-99 will affect generator supply for next week only. ANSTO will 
continue to work with ANZSNM, AANMS and RAINS to ensure the available supply of Tc-99m generators 
goes to those most in need.  
  
ANSTO will distribute 26 generators on Monday and a further 82 on Wednesday.  This equates to 
approximately 30% of market requirements Mon- Wed and approximately 60% of market requirements for 
the remainder of the week.  
  
ANSTO apologises sincerely to those customers who will be impacted 
  
  
 
 
Contact for more information: 1800 251 572 
 

 
 


